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Dearest   HomeLink   Families,   
Can   you   believe   it   is   the   end   of   the   school   year?   I   want   to   thank   each   and   
everyone   one   of   you   for   being   so   incredibly   wonderful   to   work   with   this   school   
year   as   well   as   continuing   to   support   our   students   at   home.   
  

I   am   excited   to   share   that   we   will   be   returning   to   learning   in   person   next   school   
year.   At   this   time,   we   do   anticipate   that   our   families   will   be   able   to   return   to   school   
with   our   students.   In   regards   to   social   distancing,   we   will   continue   to   follow   the   
district   guidelines   which,   at   this   time,   includes   3   ft   social   distancing   in   
classrooms,   6   ft   in   social/common   areas.   In   addition,   at   this   time,   masks   are   
required   for   all   families,   students   and   sta�.   We   will   provide   students   with   the   
opportunity   to   engage   in   mask   breaks   throughout   the   school   day   as   needed.   
  

Please   do   not   hesitate   to   contact   me   if   you   have   any   questions   pertaining   to   our   
students/families   returning   to   campus   for   the   2021-2022   school   year.   
  

I   look   forward   to   seeing   everyone   in   the   Fall!  
  

Respectfully,   
Angela   Menon   
Associate   Principal,   HomeLink/OAR   
8220   24th   St   SE,   Lake   Stevens,   WA   98258   
Phone:   425-335-1594   
Fax:   425-397-7516   

  
  
  
  



  
PLANNING   FOR   NEXT   SCHOOL   YEAR   
As   we   plan   for   next   school   year,   please   contact   Jen   McPhee,   O�ce   
Professional,   about   whether   or   not   your   student(s)   will   be   returning   to   
HomeLink   next   school   year.   We   will   also   need   all   families   returning   to   verify   
student(s)   contact   information   in   Skyward   as   well.   If   there   has   been   any   
changes   to   your   student(s)   contact   information,   please   contact    Jen   McPhee   
so   we   can   update   your   information.    Enrollment   information   can   be   found   on   
our    website .   

  
JUNE   1ST-   4TH:   ONLINE   PRE-REGISTRATION  
Starting   June   1st,   families   will   have   the   opportunity   to   pre-register   for   courses   
for   next   school   year.   The   pre-registration   window   is   from   June   1st   at   9:30   AM   to   
June   4th   at   3:00   PM.   
Current   K-7th   grade   families   will   receive   and   email   with   access   to   register   on   
the   1st.   
  

Please   continue   to   be   mindful   around   the   number   of   classes   students   are   
interested   in   taking,   as   we   want   to   continue   to   support   our   enrollment   and   
stray   from   having   students   drop   classes   throughout   the   year.   As   a   friendly   
reminder,   all   classes   are   year   long   and   students   will   not   be   able   to   drop   
classes   after   the   first   10   days   of   school.   

  
MATERIALS   RETURN   WEEK:   JUNE   7TH-15TH   
As   we   end   the   school   year,   please   plan   on   returning   any   materials,   including   
books,   that   need   to   come   back   to   us   between   June   7th-15th   10:00   AM-1:00   PM.   
All   families   are   required   to   return   their   Chromebooks.   We   will   reissue   
Chromebooks   to   students   at   the   beginning   of   next   school   year.   

  
  

https://www.lkstevens.wednet.edu/homelink


END   OF   YEAR   ADVISOR   MEETINGS:     
JUNE   9TH-15TH   
Just   a   friendly   reminder   that   your   student(s)   Advisor   will   be   reaching   out   to   
you   to   schedule   an   end   of   year   Advisory   meeting.   During   this   time,   you   and   
your   student(s)   will   have   the   chance   to   review   course   selection   for   next   year,   
ask   any   questions   you   may   have,   gain   an   understanding   of   HomeLink's   
responsibilities   as   well   as   parent/student   responsibilities   and   more.   
Please   contact   your   student(s)   advisor   if   you   have   any   questions.   
  

REMINDERS   
June   9th:   Last   Day   of   HomeLink   Classes   
June   16th:   LSSD   Last   Day   of   School   
September   7th:   First   day   of   school   at   HomeLink   for   the   2021-2022   School   Year   

  
  
  


